STATEMENT OF EQUAL
EDUCATIONAL AND EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY

Ringwood School District, District I-2, does not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
national origin, gender, age, qualified handicap, religion, socio-economic status or veteran status
in its admission to educational programs, services or activities, in access to them, in treatment of
individuals or in any aspect of their operations. Ringwood School District does not discriminate
in its hiring or employment practices.

This notice is provided as required by Title V1 of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Section 504
of the Rehabilitation Act of 1975, and the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Questions,
complaints or requests for additional information regarding these laws may be forwarded to the
superintendent of schools and/or coordinator of Title IX and Section 504 responsibilities,
Ringwood Public Schools. The superintendent has been designated by the board to coordinate the
school district’s efforts to comply with this assurance. The superintendent may be reached at 580-
883-2201 or at wdetrick@ringwood.k12.0k.us.

Notification of this policy shall be made to students, parents, employees and the general
public prior to the beginning of each school year.

PHONE EMAIL

Coordinator: Wade Detrick-Superintendent 580-883-2201 wdetrick@ringwood.k12.0k.us
Investigators: Denise Bowers-Elementary Principal 580-883-2201 dbowers@ringwood.k12.0k.us
Kyle Stewart-JH/HS Principal 580-883-2201 kstewart@ringwood.k12.0k.us

Decision Makers- Administrative Team
-Wade Detrick
-Denise Bowers
-Kyle Stewart



